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July 29, 1981 

William T. Sexton 
Soil Scientist 
P.O. Box 1980 
Sitka, AK 99835 

Dear Mr. Sexton: 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

JAYS. HAMMOND, GOVERNOR 

323 E. 4TH AVENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board, I'd like to thank you for the 
informative overview you gave of the U.S. Forest Service's role in the 
Noranda Mining Project on Admiralty Island. Your talk increased our 
interest in close inter-agency coordination on the project. We view 
this as a good opportunity to develop baseline data now lacking regard­
ing the impact of heavy metals on fresh and salt water ecosystems. 

As you begin the EIS process, we are concerned that all interested parties 
have an opportunity to be heard. We are sure that this will not be a 
problem, but if there are measures we could take to further this end, 
please qon't hesitate to advise us. 

Again, thank you for your presentation. 

Chairman 
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